
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 

It was incredibly disappointing not to have commenced classes for 2021 today as we have 
such an exciting year planned.  I know our Year 7 students and other new students are 
ready to begin their Kennedy journey and I would like to assure you that our Staff will be 
working this week to further prepare for the year ahead. 

We will make adjustments to compensate for this loss of curriculum time and strategies will 
be in place to minimize the impact of this disruption. Similarly, we will be planning 
measures to implement “off campus” learning if the need eventuates. Depending on further 
directives from the government, formal classes will commence on Monday 8 February in 
some form. 

Our 2020 experiences gave us a good understanding of how to deal with this constantly 
changing situation. Our staff and students managed very well in 2020 and we will continue 
to work toward continuing to provide excellent educational services for our families. 

After multiple meetings today, I know that Heads of Year, Curriculum Leaders and other 
pastoral staff will be communicating to families via direct message on SEQTA in the next 
day or two so please be vigilant in checking SEQTA for these messages. We are aware 
that new families do not yet have access to SEQTA and we are in the process of providing 
these details as soon as possible. 

Hoping to see everyone on campus next Monday. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Mr Mark Ashby 

Principal 

mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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